



24th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Next March, our topic changes to 'A long, long time ago.' We base our learning around dinosaurs and discovering a bone in our EYFS garden. The topic is a favourite for many children and it really makes history come alive for them.

To make it even more real, we are having a visit from some dinosaurs during our topic. The company we are using is called Teach Rex, and they bring some very real looking dinosaur babies and an adult too! https://youtu.be/sN8MRCTEY04

YouTube

Share your videos with friends, family, and the world youtu.be

Obviously, the children would be well prepared for this visit, as some may be a little daunted by the prehistoric visitors.

For this amazing opportunity to go ahead, we are asking for a donation of £5 per child, to help support the cost, as you can imagine, dinosaurs do not come cheap!!! Please pay on Arbor on the 'School Shop Product' tab.

Please do not tell the children, let's keep it a surprise!

Many thanks for continued support.

The Reception Team